
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 25 15 
  
 

Supplier and Contract Information for finance, payroll, HR, CRM & ERP 
Solutions 

 
 

I refer to your Freedom of Information request received on 10 February 2025. 
  
We responded to the same request made by yourself on 12 December 2024. 
(FOI 24 136) I have attached a copy of our response. 
  
I can confirm that there has been no change to the information originally 
provided in FOI 24 136. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 10, February 2025 
   

https://www.dwfire.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/FOI-24-136-Supplier-and-Contract-Information-for-finance-payroll-HR-CRM-ERP-Solutions.pdf

